December 13, 1985

Sr. Carlos Silva
Paraguay 754-9E
Buenos Aires, Argentina

Dear Sr. Silva:

We are pleased to inform you that your work was included in the
exhibition GEOMETRIC ABSTRACTION IN LATIN AMERICAN ART, that took
place at CDS Gallery from November 5 - November 30, 1985.

The critical success of the exhibition is just beginning with
reviews to be published in Art News (January 1986 issue) and
Artscribe of London (January-February 1986).

Most cordially yours,

Clomdirys”™

Clara Diament Sujo

Clara Diament Sujo, Director

CDS Gallery 13 East 75 Street  New York 10021 (212) 772-9555 Cables Sujogalry NY Telex 225932
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